
Minutes from the general meeting on 25th November 2019 

 

1. Present: Sharon Minter, Catherine Hesmer ,Karen Swift, Mark Andrews, 

and Heather fewell 

2. Apologies: Paul Minter, Wendy Andrews, Wayne Fewell, and Joan 

Hesmer 

3. No new conflicts of  interest declared 

4. Minutes from last meeting was agreed by Mark and seconded by Sharon 

5. ASDA in Eastbourne on 23rd of November raised £175.14. We did a curry 

night which went well and raised £528.50. We then did a bingo night 

which raised £282. We collected a cheque from the golf club for £1380 

and was given a cheque from CAF for £500. Coming up next is our 

Christmas fair on the 7th of December 

6. We received confirmation from Sussex Community Foundation that we 

had been excepted and was given funding of £4999. We have been 

excepted for another year with COOP and we are checking with ASDA in 

Eastbourne if we have been excepted with them 

7. SKB club is doing really well kids and parents seem to enjoy this time 

together. Due to lack of interest from urban jump this will be reduced 

next year. We have decided to drop nerf wars due to the running off it it 

never goes smooth as constant change off staff means we have to run it 

every time like a new event. We will be trying source to see if they do 

private hire. New and exciting coach trips are being planned for next 

year 

8.  Please welcome Heather Fewell who has decided to join the team and 

become our newest trustee 

9. Next Meeting is on the 24th of February 2020 7.30pm at 1 Constable 

Way, Bexhill TN40 2UH 


